July-August 2014

Dear Folks,

Yes, God remains good and faithful to His children even as they age. Yes, we are older and slower, but we have not stopped serving our Lord. We are not as fast, but still are dependable. We see the energy and excitement of the young and it brings back precious memories! Young men have dreams, and old men reminisce. We have seen God remain faithful to us for over forty years. How could we dare stop serving such a precious, kind and loving God?

Over the years, we have been involved in many ministries at many places. We do not regret going to any of them. We know of a great many that have been saved, baptized, called to serve and dedicated to our Lord. We continually receive notes from former loved ones. They are still excited and serving our Lord and now their children and grandchildren are saved and serving God.

My friends, this has been made possible by many of you, who have over these many years prayed for us and our ministries, gave to us and encouraged us. Our fruits are your fruits. Philippians 4:17 explains how we have worked together to produce fruit for God. We are indebted to your love, concern, prayers, encouragement and financial support!!! Missions is a "we" and "us" thing, not a "me" and "mine" thing!

We look forward to standing at the Throne together with you to give our account, receive our rewards and cast our crowns at His feet. It will be a blessing to hear Him say to us, my good and faithful servants! We will rejoice until our hearts burst :o)

Our courses are still are being requested. The online courses have really increased and excelled. What a blessing for the University at Monterrey, Mexico to be able to offer these materials.

Thanks to ALL OF YOU!!!

Eddie and Dianna Woodfield

TELEPHONE: 956-821-4984 EMAIL: ewoodfield@oremundo.org

ADDRESS: 4301 N. Shary Road | Palmhurst, TX 78573